Setting Lake Cottage Owners Association

BULLETIN

May, 2014

Executive Positions open for 2014-2015

At the October SLCOA executive meeting, the following executive positions were declared open for 2014-2015:

President (Hugh Fraser)

Road 1 Rep (Aime Valois)

Road 2 Rep (Kevin White),

Road 3 Rep (Doug Krokosz)

Road 4 Rep (Don Wensley)

The Nominating Committee has determined that all incumbents are prepared to stand for reelection. Further nominations are called for and may be made by contacting Mary Ballantyne, SLCOA Secretary. Nominations will also be accepted from the floor at the Spring AGM.

SLCOA Annual General Meeting

The SLCOA AGM is scheduled for Saturday, May 17, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the Penecostal Church Camp. Notice of meeting along with meeting documents have been circulated. The executive at its May 3, 2014 meeting reviewed the draft budget and made several amendments. Please find attached with this bulletin the amended draft budget for 2014.

Next executive meeting June 28, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. at Sasagiu Rapids Lodge.

Setting Lake Cottage Owners Association
P.O. Box 885
Thompson, MB R8N 1N7
www.settinglake.ca
Mary Ballantyne, Secretary mballantyne10@hotmail.com

NOTES

Four "Caution Children" and speed limit signs have arrived for installation on all roads when the ground has thawed.

Dump clean up will be Saturday June 14 at 10:00 am, lunch to follow at the fire hall.

Fire practice is scheduled for 11:00 am Saturday, June 28, 2014 at the Boat Launch.

Ensure outdoor burning areas are safe and make sure cottage numbers are clearly visible from the road to emergency personnel.

Cottagers are reminded to call their Road Reps with questions and issues.

Cottagers are reminded to control their dogs around cottage areas.

A multi family garage sale is scheduled at Sasagiu Rapids Lodge for July 5 from 9 am to approx. 4 pm. The space is free to cottage owners and will be set up in the parking lot to attract more people driving by. Cottagers will have to supply their own tables. Set up will be Friday night for the Lodge and people are welcome to bring over items ahead of time on Friday if needed and the Lodge will do its best to accommodate inside space for overnight Friday night.

2013-2014 Executive

President	Hugh Fraser
Rd 1 Rep/Dump	Jerry Garrioch
Rd 1 Rep	Aime Valois
Rd 2 Rep/VP/Roads	Kevin White
Rd 2 Rep/Roads	Joe Correia
Rd 3 Rep/Fire	Ian McKenzie
Rd 3 Rep	Doug Krokosz
Rd 4 Rep/Dump	Don Wensley